
Hello Tillicum Families & Friends!

I want to thank everyone for helping me in this first year of my new role as Program Coordinator!  I can hardly
believe we are almost at the end of the school year already!

All Before and After School Programs including those run by Miss Sam, Miss Ella, and Ryder from Burnside Gorge,
will be ending the week of June 10 - 14.

A huge congratulations goes out to the Gr. 4/5 Tillicum Thunder Rugby team, who went undefeated at the Victoria
Mini Rugby Jamboree on May 10th!  They achieved 2 wins, and a hard-fought tie in their third game.  GO TILLICUM
THUNDER!!

The programs at Tillicum are special and unique, and this year they could not happen without the help and
dedication of the following: SD61,Tillicum PAC, Tillicum Staff,  After School Arts and Sports Initiative, Canadian Tire
JumpStart, District of Saanich, HEROS Hockey, Breakfast2Music, CFAX Santas Anonymous, Singing Bowl Granola, The
Saheli Foundation, Tillicum Save-On Foods, Johns Southward Law, Your Place Music, Burnside Gorge Community
Association, BabyDog, and the individuals who share their expertise with our students.  Thank you!

See you in the fall!

Mandy Greyling - Tillicum Community Program Coordinator 
ph: 250-386-1408 ext. 3    e: mgreyling@sd61.bc.ca    office hours: 1pm - 5pm
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Have a safe
and happy
summer!

Textile Art with Miss Alicia &Miss Cristina Create & Play with Kate’s Group Harry Potter Club with Ms. Evans

Tillicum Thunder Rugby


